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Vaccination has not proven to be the COVID killer it was proposed to be.  It does not stop the spread of 

COVID and therefore the vaccination should not be required for employment.  Across the nation, there 

are employment shortages.  A vaccination should not be required for employment and citizens need to 

be protected from discriminatory practices.  Please support this bill. 


